OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS:TEZPUR UNIVERSITY:NAPAAM

NOFIFICATION
No. F. 16-6/5/ 2003 (Acad)
Dated 07.03.2022

In continuation to the notification issued vide No. F. 16-6/5/ 2003 (Acad) dated 4.3.2022, this is for
information of all concerned that the 1% semester students of B.Tech programme will return to the
campus during 11.3.2022 to 16.03.2022 and their offline classes for the second semester will
commence from 17.03.2022. Payment of fees and course registration will be as per the above referred
notification.

Issued with due approval.
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Controller of Examinations
Tezpur University
Napaam, Tezpur-784028




